
Light of Unity Festival 

 

The Bahá’ís of Placer County are 
happy to join millions around the 
world to honor the 200th 
anniversary of the Birth of 
Bahá’u’lláh, the Founder of the 
Bahá’í Faith!  
 
You are cordially invited to join 
us in celebrating Bahá’u’lláh's life 
and His world-embracing 
message of the oneness of God 
and oneness of humanity, and 
His remedies for the ills of 
humanity today. 

 

Sunday, October 22, 2017, 3-5 pm 
 

Location: Martha Riley Community Library - meeting room,  

1501 Pleasant Grove Blvd, Roseville, CA  95747 

Our celebration will include: 

 Prayers and music 

 Short history of Bahá’u’lláh's life 

 Description of His principles for the world 

 Refreshments, information table and conversation 

If you would like to join us, please register here:  

https://placercounty.local.bahai.us/  

Seating is limited to 120 people. 

Hosted by the Bahá’í communities in Placer County -- your neighbors from Auburn, 

Granite Bay, Lincoln, Loomis, Rocklin and Roseville! 

https://placercounty.local.bahai.us/

